
Dear Mr. Boyles: 

Your comments have been received and will be placed into the case file for 
the commission’s consideration as it deliberates in this matter. For your 
reference, the case number in this matter is 2007-00134,Please reference 
this number in any future correspondence with the PSC. 
Thank YOU for vour interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
(502) 564-3940 X 208 

__--- Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2007 1:26 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Bluegrass Water Supply Solution 

From: Paul Boyles[SMTP: 1 
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2007 1:23:13 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Bluegrass Water Supply Solution 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Dear Members of the PSC, 

I am writing to urge you to encourage and approve 
the plans of Kentucky American Water and the Bluegrass 
Water supply Commission. 
thought out, forward looking, and economical. It 
seems to be everything one could ask of a 
public-private partnership that acts in the long-term 
interests of the citizens of Central Kentucky. 

Paul Boyles 
5124 Shephard Lane 
Lexington, KY 40515 

Their plan seems well 

Be a better pen pal. 
Text or chat with friends inside Yahoo! Mail. See how. 
http://overview.mail.yahoo.com/ 
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